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SUFFOLK POLICE AND SUFFOLK FIRE & RESCUE RESPONDS TO  
VEHICLE FIRE  

 
SUFFOLK, VA (September 14, 2015) Suffolk Police and Suffolk Fire & Rescue 

personnel responded earlier this evening to a vehicle fire on Route 58 eastbound at 

the VDOT Weigh Station.  Emergency Dispatch received the call at 7:37 p.m. notifying 

of the incident. 

 

The incident involved an Oldsmobile 4-door sedan which was fully engulfed upon 

arrival of police and fire personnel.   The driver was able to pull the vehicle to the side 

of the road before exiting.  There were no injuries.   

 

The right lane and entrance to the weigh scales are currently blocked.  Two eastbound 

travel lanes remain open and traffic flow is not impacted.   

 

Engine 3 and Ladder 3 responded.   

 

The cause of the incident is under investigation. 
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